
1

Physical Chemistry & Biophysics

From: Peter Winn <P.J.Winn@bham.ac.uk>

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2015 7:21 PM

To: Physical Chemistry & Biophysics

Subject: RE: Followup: Confirmation

Categories: Green Category

Dear Ruby Catherine, 

 

I'm happy to continue to be a handling editor for any articles relevant to my field of expertise. I'm not sure I'll have the 

time commitment to do much further than that. I could possibly contribute an editorial sometime in the next six months, 

but it's unlikely to be before Christmas. 

Thank you for the opportunity to be involved in your journal, 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Peter Winn. 

From: Physical Chemistry & Biophysics [editor.jpcb@omicsinc.com] 

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2015 2:15 PM 

To: Peter Winn 

Subject: Followup: Confirmation 

Dear Dr. Peter James Winn, 
Warm Greetings from our Journal of Physical Chemistry & Biophysics  
Hope you are doing well 
It’s a great pleasure to express our indebtedness to the eminent experts like you who are serving a prestigious role as an 

Editorial Board member for our esteemed journal. 
In order to increase the Journal visibility among the scientific community, we are hereby revising the Editorial Board of the

Journal. So members can send their acceptance to continue as the Editorial Board member or else can withdraw their 

membership by sending a confirmation email saying that “you are not interested”. 

  

We will look forward to receive your response within 48 hours. 

  

Please cooperate to keep up the Journal standards. 

  

Wishing a long lasting scientific relationship for the benefit of the scientific community 

  

Thank you very much for your constant support 

  

Best Regards  

Ruby Catherine 

Editorial Assistant 

Journal of Physical Chemistry & Biophysics 


